
Graduation Activities Updates: 
Baccalaureate will be held on June 1st at 7 p.m. in the front of the high school.  The high school 
circle will be closed for vehicles and we ask that parents and family members attending bring 
lawn chairs.   In case of inclement weather, it  will be held inside with more details to follow. 
  
Class Night will be held on June 2nd also in the front of the high school NOT the stadium as 
previously stated.  The high school circle will be closed for vehicles and we ask that those in 
attendance bring lawn chairs.  In case of inclement weather, it will be held inside with more 
details to follow. 
  
Graduation ceremony will be held on Friday, June 4th at 7 p.m..  There will not be an inside 
commencement ceremony this year. Rain dates will be June 5th or June 6th at 7 p.m.. 
  
Due to the gathering capacity limitations being lifted on May 31st, tickets will no longer be 
required to attend the PGAHS Class of 2021 graduation ceremony.  We will still be utilizing both 
the home and visitor’s side of the bleachers to allow spectators to  spread out.  We ask that 
those attending do the following: 

        Enter through the main gate of the stadium.  Other entrances will not be 
available.  From this entrance, you will follow signs indicating which sides the 
graduates are seated on. 

        Do not place blankets down prior to the gates opening at 5:30 p.m.  Any blankets 
or seat holders will be removed from the bleachers. 

        There will be a handicapped area available on both sides of the stadium. Please 
allow room for others in need of the area to be able to access it.  Also, there will 
be room for one person to accompany the person seated in the handicapped 
area.   

  
The graduation ceremony will be livestreamed, and the link will be posted the week of 
graduation.   
 


